
 
 
 
December 23, 2019 
 
Michelle Tuft 
Skokie Park District 
9300 Weber Park Place 
Skokie, IL 60077 
 
Ms. Tuft: 
 
As a resident of the Skokie Park District I would like to express my support for the Skokie Park District’s 
application to the Illinois Department of Natural Resources for their Park and Recreational Facility 
(PARC) grant. The grant application is for the renovation of the Skatium Ice Arena located at 9340 Weber 
Park Place, Skokie, IL 60077.   
 
The Skatium Ice Arena has been serving Skokie residents, as well as patrons from all around the 
northern suburbs, since 1973. The facility is in desperate need of repairs to its infrastructure in order to 
keep the facility operational. A portion of the equipment being updated is from the original construction 
in 1973 as well as some items that were replaced in 1989. The proposed new equipment will make the 
facility more energy efficient and the removal and replacement of the current coolant system will be 
much friendlier to the environment. The Skatium serves over 110,000 users each year including over 50 
hockey teams, approximately 3,000 figure skaters, and hosts an annual Ice Show with 450 participants 
and 2,500 spectators.   
 
Again, I fully support the Skokie Park District and the PARC grant application for the Skatium Ice Arena 
renovation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Name: _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Address: ____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Email address: ________________________________________________ 


